
Cuban vice president
congratulates the people on
revolutionary triumph

Havana, December 30 (RHC) -- Cuban Vice President Salvador Valdes on Saturday congratulated the
heroic people of the island on the 65th anniversary of the Triumph of the Revolution, to be celebrated on
January 1st.

Through his X account, the vice president wished Cubans that the new year 2024 brings health and
prosperity for all.

"Yes we could, yes we can and we always can," he added in his message.

On the same social network, the deputies of the National Assembly of People's Power (Parliament) sent a
video message to the people, also congratulating them on the coming new year.



https://www.radiohc.cu/en/noticias/nacionales/343352-cuban-vice-president-congratulates-the-people-on-
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